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Payroll Deductions 
 

All payroll warrants are subject to those deductions which are required 
by statute of the State of Idaho and the Federal Government. Any 
other payroll deductions for school employees shall be in accordance 
with board policy and upon written authorization of the employee. 
 
Compulsory payroll deductions shall be made as required by Idaho and 
Federal Law. 
 
Optional deductions will be made upon written request of the 
employee for such purposes approved by the board. If the request is 
for a tax sheltered annuity, insurance of any kind, or a 403b request, 
there shall be at least five employees requesting deductions to a 
particular company.  
 
 
 
Legal Reference: I.C. § 33-506(1) 
 
Policy History: 
Adopted on:  September 16, 2004 
Revised on:  December 16, 2010; February 21, 2013 
 
 


